
The Holidays are typically a joyous time of reflection, thanks and happiness.  And
this year, despite the many challenges, we feel this is more true than ever.  We
have witnesses first hand how many companies are using this time and the unique
chalelnges of 2020, to forecast their future, make massive inroads within their
organizational design, including deep analysis of the functionality of all roles and
pushing efforts around Diversity, Inclusion and Equality. 

There is a seemingly renewed sense of cautious hope on the candidate
front with the announcement of a vaccine. 

As we reflect further on the struggles and successes, we are immensely
grateful for each of you as our clients and partners, the candidates we have
helped along the way, and our staff.  We truly love we do and working with such
talented companies and individuals is what makes it exciting to get up each and
every morning with a renewed passion for our work.  Our firm has and continues
to grow. We completed even more searches this year and did more referral
business than ever before – proving that our methodology and expertise continues
to be leveraged by more local companies looking for a partner who can generate
both an immediate impact, but also guarantee long-term success and retention. 
 We want to thank you all from the bottom of our hearts. We can only hope to
continue to support and repay the businesses and relationships we have formed
and solidified this year as we move into 2021 and beyond, by being there for you
in any way we can. 
 
We wish you all a happy, safe and joyous holiday season – a Merry Christmas and
a Happy New Year. We look forward to 2021 and supporting you in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Andrew Little, CEO
The Hiring Advisors

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!


